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Coffee Regional Auxiliary to Hold Quilt Raffle 
 
September 07, 2023   (Douglas, Ga) –  
 
Coffee Regional Medical Center Auxiliary will hold a quilt raffle in October to raise funds for 
CRMC’s Chemo Infusion Unit. Hands and Heart Quilters, a local quilting group meeting at 
General Coffee State Park on Wednesdays to create beautiful, one-of-a-kind quilts, donated a 
quilt for the raffle. Ann Waldron, a talented volunteer with CRMC Auxiliary, is a member of 
Hands and Hearts and encouraged the group to donate the quilt to CRMC Auxiliary to create a 
unique fundraiser.  
   
Ticket sales for the raffle will begin on Monday, October 2nd, and will be available for purchase 
throughout the month of October. The raffle tickets will be sold in the CRMC giftshop. Tickets 
are $5.00 each, or five tickets for $20.00.  
 
As requested by the members of Hands and Hearts, all proceeds from the raffle will be donated 
to the CRMC Foundation and earmarked for the Chemo Infusion Unit at CRMC. The entire 
CRMC family extends a special thanks for the donation of this beautiful quilt to CRMC Auxiliary. 
 

 

mailto:Sarah.Brown@coffeeregional.org


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact:  Coffee Regional Medical Center, Sarah Brown, Director of Marketing & Public Relations,   (912) 
260-5411,  Sarah.Brown@coffeeregional.org 

 

 

mailto:Sarah.Brown@coffeeregional.org

